
TO: CATSO Technical Committee 

 

FROM: CATSO Staff 

 

SUBJECT:  Proposed Amendment to the CATSO FY 2024-2027 Transportation 

Improvement Program (TIP) for addition of a new MoDOT project 

 

DATE: November 1, 2023  

 

Attached is a proposed amendment to the approved CATSO FY 2024-2027 TIP. The 

amendment includes one new project in the MoDOT Roadway, Payment, and 

Construction section.   

 

There are also a number of administrative revisions, which are comprised of projects that 

were split off from MoDOT Project 5S3411, a large project for Interstate 70 pavement 

improvement. These administrative revisions include revisions to existing TIP projects 

2020-14 (MoDOT Project #5S3411), 2022-7 (MoDOT Project 5I3534) and new projects 

2024-8 (CD0171), 2024-9 (CD0172), and 2024-10 (CD0173).   

 

New MoDOT Project Amendment:  
 

MoDOT Roadway, Payment & Construction Projects      

 
# 2024-11(MoDOT # ST0021): Interstate 70  Improvements – Safety and Capacity 
improvement from Columbia to Kingdom City 

 
This project has a total budget of $405,559,000.  A portion of this project is inside the 

CATSO metropolitan planning area, that being the section of Interstate 70 from 

Columbia to the CATSO eastern boundary at Little Cedar Creek. Funding is budgeted in 

FY 2024. 

 

Both the new project amendment and the administrative revisions are described in more 

detail in the attached spreadsheets.  

 

Suggested Technical Committee Action 
 

After review of the amendment, pass a motion recommending that the Coordinating 

Committee formally approve the proposed FY 2024-2027 TIP amendment at their 

December 7, 2023 meeting.  

 


